

Summer 2017 - 19th July 2017

Dear Parents/carers,

The end of the school year has suddenly arrived and I know we are all looking forward to a break. The children have worked hard and the staff too. Thank you to all those who have helped make this an excellent year. I have written a long list of thank you's in my next Green Links page so do take a look.

Well done to FOCSA, led by Mrs Jane Robinson, who worked very hard to make the Summer Fayre a success. Thank you to all those who supported this event. All the children benefit from the money raised and without their support trips would be very expensive.

We have two PD Days in September and the children return on Wednesday 6th September.

I have a rough plan in place for clubs but these will be confirmed in September and start the week of the IIth September. After School Care and Breakfast Club will start that week too.

Clubs - provisional

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Fríday
•	Magical Maths - KS1 &/or KS2	1st Half Tag rugby for KS2 & 2nd half	Football for Y1 ,Y2, &	
Y1,2,3,4,5,6	·	gym for KS2	KS2 Engineering Club	
	Y2, Y3		to follow	

We will be looking at another IT Club, Homework Club and Art club too.

Have a lovely summer everyone. We wish our Y6 children, Josh, Henry, Megan, Courtney and Joseph the very best as they move on to Thurston.

Kind regards, Mrs Harkin